

303 W. Main St., Kenedy, Texas 78119

August 20, 2020

Dear Mayor, Councilmember, 4B Member, and Citizens,

The special council meetings and budget workshop scheduled for today, August 20, 2020, have been canceled due to the city attorney's recommendations. A new meeting will be rescheduled and posted on the city's website and social media site. All elected officials and 4B members will receive a phone call with the new date and time, once scheduled. Please call City Hall at (830) 583-2230 with any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Amanda Hines

Amanda Hines

City Secretary